Watson House Resolution

Approved by the EAC
It is the recommendation of the EAC that the new student house to replace Watson House should be designed and constructed with "life cycle costs" in mind, in keeping with the principles of long-term planning that guided the 100-Year Plan." Every currently available sustainable technology should be investigated as to its application and suitability in the Carleton student housing context. Applying these concepts will not only save Carleton operational costs but demonstrate to students, faculty, staff, alumni and trustees, Carleton's leadership role in stewardship of its resources.

Approved by Fred Rogers:

It is the recommendation of the Environmental Advisory Committee that the new student house to replace Watson House should be designed and constructed with "life cycle costs" in mind, in keeping with the principles of long-term planning that guided the 100-Year Plan. Currently available sustainable technologies should be investigated as to their application and suitability in the Carleton student housing context. Applying these concepts could not only save Carleton operational costs but would demonstrate to students faculty, staff, alumni, and trustees, Carleton's leadership role in stewardship of its resources.

